





May 27, 2022

Dear Dzil Libei Elementary School Families,

Greetings! I would like to take this time to say thank you.

- Thank you for all your efforts throughout the entire school year.
- Thank you for making your child's attendance a priority.
- Thank you for working with your child in the evenings and on weekends.
- Thank you for all your communication with teachers and staff.

You have done a wonderful job!

Please join us for the AZ Ontrack Summer Camp at the Tuba City Elementary School. The AZ Ontrack Summer Camp is a grant provided by the office of Governor Doug Doucey to provide Reading/Math/Enrichment Summer Camp to help close the learning gap caused by the pandemic. All Pre-Kinder and K-5 Students are welcomed. Scan the QR Code or use the link to enroll your student.

https://tcusd.org/little-warriors-summer-academic-camp-june-6-june-30-2022-monday-thursday/

I look forward to working with you next year. All the best to our fifth-grade students heading to Tuba City Junior High School!

If you have any further questions, please contact us at (928) 283-1080.

Thanks again!

Kind Regards,

Ms. Jerilyn Tsinigine, Principal